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PCN Title Mako G surface treatment change to black powder coating 

Affected Products Mako G camera family 

PCN Number PCR-2017-03-05 
PCN Issue 
date 

 
2017-July-20 
Updated Dec. 04 

Contact Inside Sales Team 

Change Type 
 

 Regulatory / Compliance  Firmware Specification 
 Mechanical Specification  Accessories Specification 
 Electrical Specification    Discontinued 
 Optical Specification   Component Change 

 

Affected Products 
All Mako G camera models and modular concept options 
 

Change Description 
The Mako housing (back plate, bottom plate, and front flange) surface treatment will be changed from nickel plating to black 
powder coating. The change is cosmetic and will not have a negative effect on the image quality or camera performance. There 
are a slight dimension increases (<0.2 mm), see Figure 1 and Figure 2 below for a detailed comparison of the legacy and new 
finishes. 
 
This housing change is effective from SN 536905675 onwards.  
 
 
                            Mako with silver nickel plating surface                                            Mako with black powder coating surface 
 

 

Figure 1 – Front flange dimension of old silver nickel plating vs. new black powder coating 
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Mako with silver nickel plating surface 

 
 

Mako with black powder coating surface 

 
 

Figure 2 – Front flange and back plate vs. bottom plate: housings with legacy silver nickel plating vs. new black powder coating 

Reason for Change 
Aesthetic change to be consistent with our brand identity and match the colors of our other existing lineup of cameras 
 

Possible successor 
Since this is not a discontinuation the item numbers for the affected Mako cameras do not change and will still be available. 
Therefore, no successor is needed.  
 
The information provided in this PCN notification are subject to change without notice. 
For the latest version of this document, please visit the Allied Vision website. 
 
Support: 
In case of technical questions please contact our Support Team 

 
General inquiries: 
Please contact our Inside Sales Team 

 

https://www.alliedvision.com/en/support/product-change-notifications.html
https://www.alliedvision.com/en/support/contact-support-and-repair.html
https://www.alliedvision.com/en/meta-header/contact-us/contact-sales.html

